s checdy el

(QO/O /!_)[(

Sent: 16 September 2010 15:43 i
To:  Planning s

Dear Madam

Whilst noticing with some relief the alteration to the proposals concerning the car parking at Hatfield
House ,[ still mantain that the noise levels to the neighbours will be such as to cause a change that is
not acceptable
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